
NEW DATES! 2020 International Meeting Controlled Environment Technology 
and Use 
Dear Colleagues and Participants, 
  
Per our discussions with NCERA 101 Executive Committee and NIFA Administrative 
Representatives, the new dates for our 2020 International Meeting Controlled 
Environment Technology and Use is set to be September 13-17, 2020. The tentative 
program will be Welcome Reception on September 13th, Technical Presentations on 
the 14th and 15th, Technical Tours on the 16th.    
  
We are hoping that you all will be able to join us for the meeting in September. 
  
We encourage our registered participants and sponsors to kindly consider keeping their 
existing registrations and sponsorship support as credits that will be applied towards the 
September meeting and not request refunds. This will certainly help us as local 
organizers to manage our existing financial commitments made for our International 
Meeting. However, we will be happy to refund the registration fees and sponsorship 
funds for our participants if refund is requested. Please contact Murat Kacira 
(mkacira@arizona.edu) if you wish to receive a refund for your registrations. 
  
We are very sorry for the inconvenience the decision to postpone our International 
Meeting might have caused. 
We trust that you would understand this difficult decision made and we thank you for 
your understanding and collaboration. 
  
We look forward to hosting you in September and we hope that you will join us! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Murat Kacira, Gene Giacomelli and Joel Cuello 
Local Organizing Committee 
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